
"We are thankful for the privilege to serve our Lord in Thailand. We went to Thailand in May 2008 and 
God has opened doors for us to share the gospel to the Thai Buddhist. Our Grace English Center is going 
along very well. Children are coming to learn English and some few parents. University students are also 
coming. We are using “English” as a tool to build relationship and to share the gospel to the Thai 
Buddhists. Also, our house fellowship is going along very well. For a long time, we have been praying for 
converts from those whom we shared the gospel to. In March this year, one couple accepted the Lord 
Jesus as their savior. Truly, God is good in allowing us to harvest these two individuals." Genesis Maraat 
and his family are in the US visiting their ministry partners. 


